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ANNUAL REPORT NOW AVAILABLE 
 
The Anawim Housing 2014 Annual Report/ 2015 Progress Report is now available! View 

online or request a hard copy by contacting Kate Rolfes at krolfes@anawimhousing.org.  
 
Please click below to view online 
 

 

 

 

 

PLAYGROUND RENOVATION DAY WITH HOUSBY 

On August 14th, Housby Mack | Housby Auction volunteered their time and resources to 

renovating the Anawim Housing playground located at 1352 12th Street. 

 

Watch a video clip of the day from KCCI News Channel 8 and read more! 
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BIRDIES FOR CHARITY 2015! 

 
The 2015 Principal Charity Classic's Birdies For Charity Program wrapped up with a very 

successful finish! 

Anawim Housing is excited to announce that we were the charity to receive the highest 

amount of Birdies For Charity donations- Raising $139,568! 

 

Pictured are Anawim Housing Board Chairs Patrica Shoff and Sue Kenny attending the 

Charity Reveal. Thank-you for all who participated and made this year's event such a huge 

success! 

 

 

 

 

JOIN OUR WEF COMMITTEE 

 
The Women Empowering Families group was created by Anawim Housing to be a way for 

women to directly empower our families in need. Every dollar raised by this group goes 

directly towards programs for our tenants, which include: Rental Relief, Family Wellness, 

and Anawim Programs. 

 

WEF is looking for women interested in joining our Women Empowering Families planning 

committee to help organize our ThanksGIVING event in November! If you are interested in 

being part of this committee, please email Tiffany King at Tking@anawimhousing.org.  

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE: THE FALL BUS TOUR! 

 
Save the date for our Fall Bus Tour, which will take place on Wednesday, October 7th from 

11:30 AM-1PM.  

 

 

Anawim Housing develops stable homes and strengthens communities. 
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